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Steve Neratko
lnterim Director of Planning
Bureau of Planning & Zoning

435 Hamilton Street
Allentown, PA 18101-1699

Office 610-437-7611
Fax610-437-8781

Steve. Neratko@allentownpa. govAllentown
City without limits,

April 18,2017

The Honorable Ray O'Connell
President, City Council
435 Hamilton Street
Allentown, PA 18101

Re vacation of a portion of south Jute street from w. Montgomery street
to Cook Street

Dear Mr. O'Connell:

Please be advised tfa! 9t the monthly meeting of the Allentown City Planning Commission held
on Ïuesday, April 11,2017, the above referenced street vacation requested'by Wind-Drift Real
Estate Associates was recommended to City Council for APPROVRT conOitioned upon the
existing natural buffer of trees remain.

lf you have any questions concerning this action, please contact me.

Sincerely,

î" (-%

Steve Neratko
lnterim Director of Planning
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Enclosure

XC: Mayor Ed Pawlowski ,/
Michael Hanlon, City Clerk i/
Craig Messinger, lnterim Director of public Works
Brian Borzak, PLS, Chief Designer/Chief Surveyor
Mark A. Magrecki, RLA; PennTerra Engineering, tnc.

n:\pln\plncommon\acpc\streetvacations\strtvacl20l7\SJuteSheet\acpcaction


